
 

 

 

19th September 2024 

Dear Sixth Year Parent/Guardian,  

In advance of paying the deposit for the 6th Year Germany trip please be aware that the Code of Behaviour has 

been reviewed.  In section 8.4 the Code of Behaviour outlines that no student can go on an extra curricular 

trip if they are on Ceannaire Diary or have been suspended during the school year or have unauthorised student 

absence on their profile.  Please discuss this with your son/daughter before paying the deposit.  If your 

son/daughter is suspended prior to the tour, the deposit may be lost if there is no-one on the waiting list to take 

their place. 

As this was not communicated to you in advance GTI have agreed to return any deposits paid if they are 

notified by Monday 23rd September at noon. 

All student direct costs must also be paid in full prior to going on any school tour. 

Kind regards 

Deirdre Maye 

Principal 


